
Jack Pawsey 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Eric Denison  
Tuesday, August 13, 2019 1:20 PM 
RDCO Planning Services 

Subject: Re: VP-19-06. 

Hi Jack, 

My address is  Udell Rd, Vernon, BC VlH 2E3. 

Eric 

On Tue, 13 Aug 2019 at 12:35, RDCO Planning Services <planning@cord.bc.ca> wrote: 

Hi Eric, 

If you would like to provide your address to Planning Services then we can rec:eive this comment as formal 
support. 

Thanks, 

Jack Pawsey, Planning Student 
Planning Services, Community Services I planning@cord .bc.ca 
Regional District of Central Okanagan I www.regionaldistrict .com I www.rdcogis .com 

Ph: 250-469-6227 I Fax: 250-762-7011 

From: Eric Denison  
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 5:01 PM 
To: RDCO Planning Services 
Subject: VP-19-06 . 

I live near this property and see no reason to not support this application for a variance. The property is at the 
end of the road and it appears to not impede of be in conflict with transportation routes or other properties. 

Eric 

Member 

Advisory Planning Commision 

Eric Fleming Denison 

1 



Support for Variance Application at 9233 Winchester Rd 

It has come to our attention that a development variance application is being requested at 9233 Winchester Rd 

Vernon, BC to allow for an accesso ry building,: specifically, a 12x16 shed on the front setback and a reduct ion in the 

front setback. 

">lease see my signature and contact information below providing my support for th is application. 

 Winchester Rel 

Address 

 Winchester Rel 

Address 

 

Contact# 

 

Contact# 




